
 

 

 

 

America’s 911 Foundation 

 As most of this country is aware, on Friday September 27th Hurricane Helene made land 

fall as a Category 4 Hurricane. As it burled through Florida, Georgia, South Carolina, North 

Carolina, and Tennessee, many people not only lost homes and household items, but many lost 

family members, friends, and livelihoods.  

Although our Foundation was born in 2003, out of our motorcycle ride, we are more than 

just a motorcycle ride. We are a group of like-minded individuals who are dedicated to 

supporting first responders and to never forgetting September 11, 2001. Whether it be through 

our ride, our car shows, our horse races, our golf tournaments, or our disaster relief efforts … 

everything we do is to say thank you to those men and women who protect us every day.  

Many people don’t know that our Foundation partner with law enforcement agencies in 

times of natural disasters; Two big examples include Hurricane Katrina (2005) and the Joplin 

Missouri tornado (2011). This year, we are doing the same for Hurricane Helene. Supporters, 

such as yourself, reached out with the desire to help, and the Foundation has facilitated the 

creation of 20 different sites across 5 different states: New Jersey, Ohio, Pennsylvania, 

Maryland, and Virginia. We are not only collecting supplies such as water and non-perishables, 

but we are also taking buckets and boxes for clean-up and recovery. The deadline is October 

12th! 

This effort could not be what it is without the help of our supporters, so thank you! If you 

are interested in donating supplies, please visit www.americas911foundation.org to see the list of 

drop-off sites, but also please consider monetarily donating. Scan the QR code for more. 

 

  

http://www.americas911foundation.org/


Other Upcoming Events:  

• 10/19: Leesburg’s First Responder Derby 

o Tickets are available online for $25! Doors open at 5pm and racing begins 

at 6pm! Reach out to Jimmy C at jimmy@americas911foundation.org for 

more information. See you at 43 Catoctin Road, Leesburg, Va.  

• 10/25: America’s 911 Golf Tournament  

o Join us for a golf scramble on 25 October with a tee time of 8am in Mt 

Airy, MD. Teams are coming from across the east coast to play. 

Registration is $500 a team. Reach out to Lexy for more information at 

lexy@americas911foundation.org. Registration is still open and 

sponsorships are still available!  
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